November 12, 1976

Mr. James C. O'Shea, Commissioner
Office of General Services
Executive Department

Empire State Plaza

Albany, New York 12242

Dear Mr. O'Shea:

The D.E.C. hes been fortunate in obtaining three “Moon Tree" -
seedlings from the Department of Agriculture to be placed in ™
suitable locations within the State. We would like to offer one
seedling to the Executive Departmenc for placement at the Empire
State Plaza,

The encloged information sheet provides further details on the
seedlings. A sample interpretive sign 1is also included, which could
be adapted for the planting at the Plaza.

Arrangementa for planting in Spring of 1977 would be desirable.

We would appreciate a reply at your earliest convenience.

Very truly yours,

J. 0. Preston, Director
Division of Lands and Forests
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